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March 28, 1957

I would be very interested to know if a Williara Bro\vn, of 1635 
Locust Street, Philadelphia, Pa*, had anything at ali to do with 

Robert College? The connection thg.t I an thinking of would be more or 

less as a donor of funds either to found the college or to endow it 

subsequent to its founding*

This VVilliam ^rown was my great-grandfather» He died in 1887 at 

the age of 84*

Any ihformation that you o d  uld send me will be greatly appre- 

ciated.

Very sincerely

ıucW
Philip G. Brown 
359 Ovisigton Ave, 
Brookiyn 9, N, Y. 
U .S ,A .



Aprll 2, 1957
Mr. Philip G. Brown 
359 Ovington Avenue 
Brookiyn 9, Novr York
Dear Mr, Brown:

In respons© to your letter of March 28, w© will b© 
v©ry happy to help you If possibl© in securing Information 
on your great-grandfathor, Mr. Wllliara Brovm. A good raany 
of the older records of th© Colleg© ar e in New York and I 
ara thorofore not cortaln what we have hor©, but I will ask 
Dr. Harold Scott, who rotlred last y©at as Vic© Presidont 
of th© Colleg© and İs curr©ntly workLng on th© archlvos, to 
wrlte you about any Information h© can dlg up.

Cordlally yours.

Duncan S. Ballantin© 
Presidont
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